
  

 

 

Parents,   

 This year our class will be using a Shutterfly share site.  This is a private class website 

that we can use to share photos and important information about activities at school and in 

our classroom. Only parents who join the share site will have access to this account.  Your 

child’s teacher is the manager of this site, every time it is updated a notification will be sent 

out to you.  

If you wish to be a member of our class website please check the Yes box below; and included 

the names and email addresses you would like to be a part of Shutter Site along with your 

child’s name, if you do not wish to join the site please select the No box.  

 

               Yes, I would like to be included        No, I decline Shutter Site and                

electronic updates 

 

 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name and Class  

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Emails to be Added 

 

______________________________ 

Signature  


